
Announcement to Readers, Authors, Reviewers and the General Public 

The Journal of Education, Humanities and Sciences (JEHS), will be known as 
Journal of Humanities and Social Sciences (JHSS), from January 2022: JHSS will 
receive manuscripts from fields in Humanities and Social Sciences. Kindly be 
informed that JHSS maintain the same status (International) and serialization as 
JEHS.  

Editorial Note 

Change in Name and Scope: Bright Future for Researchers 

The Journal of Education, Humanities and Sciences (JEHS) has been changed to 
Journal of Humanities and Social Sciences (JHSS). The change in name and 
scope is effective January 2022 in time for release of the first volume of 2022. This 
change has been carried out to not only narrow the scope and hence make 
Journal more acceptable to major databases but also effectively share 
knowledge/skills in the fields of Humanities and Social Sciences. In addition, 
narrowing scope will enhance the Journal’s visibility and competitive edge as it 
publishes on a focused area at greater depth, thereby attracting larger 
readership.  

We would like to inform all our esteemed readers, authors, reviewers and the 
general public that the new Journal will carry on publishing under the same 
series and status i.e. maintain serialization and International status. Furthermore, 
like JEHS, the JHSS will continue to be indexed in EBSCO and AJOL. 

The new Journal will publish biennially and receive manuscripts from traditional 
areas of Humanities and Social Sciences as well as Multidisciplinary fields like 
Political Science, Economics, History, Geography, Archeology, Ethnological 
Studies, Development Studies, Sociology, Language in Education, Public 
Administration, Religion, Linguistics Etc.  

With bearing set on a bright future, we warmly invite readers, authors and 
reviewers to actively contribute towards the success of the newly launched 
Journal of Humanities and Social Sciences.  
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